
Date: April 11, 2013

Pattie Olsen called the meeting to order at 7:03 P.M.  There were 7 members 
present.  

Pattie Olsen made an addition to the agenda under New Business, Yearly Fundraiser. 
Sharon Logan made a motion to accept the agenda with addition.  Motion seconded 
by Paul Moore.  Motion passed.   .

Paul Moore made a motion to accept the March 2013 minutes, with a second from 
Cheryl Golish.  Motion passed.

Gambling Report:
Gambling report had the following balances:  Savings $10,941.62 and Checking 
$22,533.06.  

Secretary Winchester received the March 2013 gambling reports.

Allowable expenses were $4,577.32.  Beth Winchester made a motion to accept the 
gambling report and to pay all bills, with a second from Paul Moore.  Motion passed.  

Treasurer's Report:
Cheryl Golish gave the treasurers report for March, with a total of $13,396.04.  Paul 
Moore made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s Report, with a second from Sharon 
Logan.  Motion passed.  

Old Business:
The Easter Egg Hunt was March 23rd, and the group had five children in attendance.  
Extra eggs were donated to Winona Health’s Urgent Care to distribute.   

New Business:
Discussion was held on having a haunted house at the Community Center.  The 
event will be for both adults and children with a kid’s Halloween party beforehand.  
Date for the event will be October 26th.  

Cheryl Golish made a motion to close the meeting, with a second from Beth 
Winchester.  Motion passed.  Meeting adjourned 7:30 P.M.

________________________ _________________
Bethany Winchester, Secretary Date


